

Join us for a memorable **Fall Weekend** at Connecticut College — **October 18 & 19**. We look forward to welcoming parents, family members, alumni, and friends to our beautiful campus to experience all that Connecticut College has to offer. Cheer on the Camels at athletic events, meet faculty and staff, be entertained by student musical performances, and so much more.

Register Now



In her first few months at Connecticut College, President Chapdelaine, Ph.D., has been inspired by the dedication of alumni, faculty, staff, students, and families while building meaningful connections across campus. Her message to alumni and families highlights recent academic achievements, including new research initiatives and funding successes.

#### **Upcoming Events**



# October 8, 2024 | What's Happening — A Look at the 2024 Elections

Join Jody Trapasso '87, Tara Kamen '26, and Professor MaryAnne Borrelli for a timely discussion on the 2024 Presidential Election, control of Congress, key factors, and the future of U.S. democracy. This session is part of a three-part virtual series, starting October 8 at 7:30 p.m. Moderated by Jennifer Lapan Mann '94. Sponsored by the Enders Family.

Register Now



### October 10, 2024 | Out in the Workplace — A Virtual Discussion

In honor of National Coming Out Day, join Stuart Sadick '77, Partner Emeritus at Heidrick & Struggles, and Ari Rotramel, Associate Professor at Connecticut College, in a discussion on how to authentically integrate your identity into the workplace. Moderated by M. Grant Hogan '07.

Register Now



### October 13, 2024 | Camels Connect on the Run Boston

Join us for a morning of fitness, fun, and fantastic memories when Camels Connect — on the run! — at our Boston-area alumni fun run 5K! Hosted by Adam Romanow '07, Harris Rosenhiem '09 & Tyler Youngblood '07.

Register Now



# October 16, 2024 | Meet President Chapdelaine, Ph.D., in Noank, CT

Join us at Haring's waterfront restaurant in historic Noank to meet our new president. Inspired by a classic New England seafood shack, Haring's will offer us a waterfront evening with delicious coastal bites and drinks. Hosted by Elizabeth Castle Halsey '73 P'00 and Tom Halsey P'00.

Register Now



# November 7, 2024 | All-College Symposium

You're invited to attend the sixth annual All-College Symposium, on Thursday, November 7. In this exciting in-person Connections event, over 210 seniors in our Pathways, Centers and Certificate programs will present the results of their work over the past three years.

Learn More



# November 12, 2024 | Beyond Writing a Check — Creative Strategies for Advanced Philanthropy

Join us for an engaging and transformative webinar, "Beyond Writing a Check: Creative Strategies for Advanced Philanthropy for Alumni," with Michael Stryker '86, Brian Crawford '85, and Harris Rosenhiem '09. We'll explore innovative approaches to philanthropy that leverage your unique experiences and networks. Sponsored by the Connecticut College Office of Gift Planning.

Register Now

#### **Updates & Announcements**



#### Now Accepting Alumni Board Nominations

Do you know a passionate Connecticut College alum who wants to make an impact on their alma mater? Please consider nominating them to serve on the Alumni Association Board of Directors. The Alumni Board guides the efforts of alumni volunteers from around the country, representing classes from the 1950s to the 2020s.

Nominate a CC Alum



## **Seeking Donations for the Linda Lear Center**

The Linda Lear Center for Special Collections and Archives is expanding its collection to reflect diverse alumni experiences, particularly from the past 35 years. They seek scrapbooks, photos, memorabilia, and correspondences, with a focus on BIPOC, LGBTQIA+ stories, student groups, and residential life. Yearbooks are not being accepted due to space constraints. To donate, contact Deborah Kloiber at dkloiber@conncoll.edu or 860-439-2686 before sending anything, for the necessary deed of gift. During Fall Weekend, Deborah will also accept in-person donations at a scheduled time without prior contact.

Learn More

Office of Alumni and Parent Engagement 860-439-2300 alumni@conncoll.edu







This email was sent by: Connecticut College 270 Mohegan Avenue, New London, CT, 06320-4125